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Times of Mass & Services  
30th Sept./1st Oct. 2017 

TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY (A)  
Saturday             5.30 pm      Sarah Dowd RIP 

Sunday              11.00 am      People of the Parish  

Monday           10.00 am    Felicity Healy RIP 
Tuesday             9.00 am    Ron Jones RIP 
Wednesday      9.00 am     Mary Leeper RIP 
Thursday         10.00 am    Patrick Baldwin Int 
Friday                 9.00 am    Jarlath Mellett RIP 
Saturday            5.30 pm     Pamela Beattie Int. 
Sunday             11.0 0 am    Liam O’Connor RIP 
Confessions after Sat. evening Mass 

 
THIS FRIDAY IS HARVEST FAST DAY   Next weekend 
there will be a Second Collection for CAFOD.  Today we 
welcome Abigail from CAFOD who will speak to us be-
fore the end of Mass. 

 
TIMES OF MASSES THIS WEEK   The Chapter of Can-
ons meet this Tues.  Mass here on Tues. will be at 9am; 
also 9am on Wed.  Mass on Thurs. will be at 10am, as I 
am at a Governors’ Meeting of the Federation of our 
Catholic Schools in the evening.  No Holy Hour this 
Thursday. 

SCRIPTURE REFLECTION GROUP  meet this Wed. 
7pm, 45 Ebsdorf, the home of Andy & Eileen. Welcome 
 

PRIZE-WINNING FILM: 'THE 13th DAY' 
''Whether your interest lies in historical, factu-
al or extraordinary events, 'The 13th Day' is a film for 
you! The true story of events in Fatima, Portugal (1916-
17) leading up to the great phenomena/miracle of the 
sun as witnessed by over 70,000 people of many be-
liefs and none, which took place on Oct 13th 1917, ex-
actly100 years ago. 
Starring 3 Warwickshire children and suitable for all 
ages. An independent showing of this prize-winning 
film....... not to be missed!'' 
Date: October 13th (Friday)  
Time: 7pm (doors open 6.30pm) 
Venue:  Bidford-on Avon, Crawford Memorial Hall, Sal-
ford Rd, B50 4EZ (just off the A46) 

Entry: Only £2 (any profit donated to charity).  Re-
freshments, and FREE parking! For more info. contact 
Rosalind-Marie Fallon 07789 282689 
 

A DATE TO BE PUT IN YOUR DIARY 
St. Joseph's Social Committee are delighted to invite 
everyone to a Quiz night on Fri. 17th Nov, 2017 in St 
Laurence's Church Hall.  Further details in next week's 
Parish Bulletin.  Please WATCH THIS SPACE!!! 
 

ELECTRIC BLANKET TESTING  If you wish your elec-
tric blanket to be tested, or if you know someone who 
does, please bring it to the Parish Council Office/library 
by Tuesday 3rd October. They will be collected on 
Wednesday and returned either Wednesday or Thurs-
day ready for collection. 
 

NEW CHURCH CLEANING ROTA  Are you able to 
help?  Please sign up or contact Tina 01789 778482 
 

ST JOSEPH’S 100 CLUB - NEWS FROM ELISE 
I am pleased to announce that we had our first draw on 
Sunday 24th September with 3 lucky winners! 
Congratulations to the winners: 
Mr Steve Jackson, First Prize £37.50 
Mr Lloyd-Jones, Second Prize £22.50 
Mrs Phil Hodgetts, Third Prize £15.00 
 
It’s not too late for you to sign up and purchase some 
numbers for the draw. (Forms at the back). Membership 
is annual. The next draw is on the 29th October.  If eve-
ryone in the Parish bought one number we could raise 
an amazing amount! Thank you to those who have al-
ready joined the 100 club.  So far, we have sold 75 num-
bers which has guaranteed an extra monthly income of 
£75 for the church with the remaining £75 for the win-
nings. What’s not to lose?! 

 
Please pray for the sick, housebound and those 
who care for them:  Niamh Coyne, Pat Hopkins, 
Betty Gowers, Clive Stanbrook, David Ryan, Michael 
Moore, Archie Parsons, Heather Gerrard, Chris 
Browne, Mary Palmer, Emily Parker, Liz Gowers, 
Mary Lamming, Martin Prickett, Mel Roberts, Brid-
get Parkin, Julie Kelly, Tommy McAloon, Gabrielle 

Edwards, Derek Riley,  Greg Steele,  Ronnie 
Walker,  Nicholas Summerfield. 
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